
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
 
Welcome back 
 
It has been lovely to see all the children come back to school with such a positive attitude 
and it has also been very welcome to see some sunshine this week. Long may it continue 
and we hope to be set for a very exciting summer term ahead.  
 
 
School consent form  
 
As part of our move to Aspire Academy Trust we now have new consent forms to be filled 
in. Please could you complete the form that has been emailed to you by Wednesday 1st 
May.  
Once you have filled in this form the consent will last for the entirety of your child's time 
at Cubert Primary School.  
 
 
Clubs for summer term 
 
Clubs will commence next week from Monday 22nd April.  
There is still space in a few of the clubs, so if your child would like to attend a second club 
please book these by Sunday evening at the latest. If you aren't able to book a club it is 
because it is full.  
 
Club pick up time is 4:15pm. If you do happen to be late your child will be taken down to 
Cubert Kids Club for you to pick up from there. Depending on how late you are and the 
circumstances, charges may apply.  
 
 
Reminder of office hours 
 

We wanted to make you aware that now that we are part of Aspire there is only one 
member of staff in the Office in line with other schools in the Trust.  
Office opening hours if you need to pop in to see us are the following:  
 
9:00-9:15am 
3:00-3:15pm  
 
The Office phone and email is manned from 8:30am-3:40pm.  
 
 
Facebook and Twitter  
 
We are now on Facebook and Twitter and will be communicating regularly via this platform, 
so please follow us at Facebook @cubertschool | Twitter @cubertschool 
 
We also emailed out the Aspire Policy regarding the use of pupils names on the school 
social media platforms, please have a read of this.  
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https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fcubertschool&data=05%7C02%7CClaire.Twine%40cubert.org.uk%7Caa14946eb18445073ff508dc3ee32981%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C638454392571541493%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbG
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fcubertschool&data=05%7C02%7CClaire.Twine%40cubert.org.uk%7Caa14946eb18445073ff508dc3ee32981%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C638454392571532434%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d


Message from the PTFA  

With the return of some very welcome sunshine, the children have been outside enjoying the new 
playground equipment recently purchased by the PTFA. Cubert School PTFA have had several 
really successful fundraising events and activities already this school year, including Christmas 
activities, Easter egg hunting, cake sales and uniform sales, rallying supporters and local 
businesses to contribute generously to the cause. This has enabled us to buy some much-needed 
new play equipment for the school playground. The children really loved playing on and with the new 
equipment this week when it was put out for the first time, and we hope that as the weather 
improves they get lots more opportunities to have fun with it! The new array of play equipment not 
only fosters physical activity and social interaction for the children at break times, but will 
hopefully also spark imagination and ignite many new playground adventures. It is a great reminder 
of the power of community collaboration and the profound impact that we can all have enriching 
the lives of our Cubert School students.  

  
Thank you very much to Sophie Crookston-Pleasants for doing the hard work of sourcing the 
equipment, and thanks to all our PTFA supporters for making this possible. Look out for future 
opportunities to support PTFA activities so that we can continue to deliver this really vital 
additional support for pupils of Cubert School. Whether it's donating raffle prizes, attending 
events (like our forthcoming Race Night, 27 April!) or coming along to lend a hand at any of our 
fundraising activities, we are really very grateful for all support from parents and friends of the 
school community, so please do continue to get involved.  
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School CCTV 
For site security, health and safety and child 
safeguarding purposes, Cubert School operates a 
CCTV system. Images may be retained and used for 
reference to aid investigation as necessary. 

Term dates 2023—2024 
 

Autumn term (72 days) 
4 September - 19 December 2023 
(Half term 23-27 October 2023) 
 
Spring Term (56 days) 
4 January - 28 March 2024 
(Half term 12-16 February 2024) 
 
Summer term (67 days) 
15 April - 24 July 2024 
(Half term 27 May - 31 May 2024) 

INSET DAYS 
Mon 4th Sept  

Thurs 28th March  
Mon 3rd June  
Tues 23rd July  
Weds 24th July  

Cubert Kids Club 
 

Please don’t forget to pay your dues for 
childcare! 

Reminder to parents that if you need to book 
places in CKC for your child/ren you must 
contact Jane Wall, who manages the club,  via 
her email address. 

Children with Asthma 
If your child has Asthma, please leave a 

labelled inhaler in the office in case it is needed 
during PE, school trips or at any other time. 
We make regular checks and will notify 
you if your child’s inhaler is out of date.  

 
PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE A  

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

Nut allergy can vary in severity. Children with a 
serious nut allergy don’t have to be in direct 

contact with nuts to have a reaction. 
 

Please check the labels on your child’s snacks and 
do not bring ANYTHING that contains nuts to 
school, including ‘Nutella’ type fillings in crepes,  

 
 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE MOVED HOUSE AND OR HAVE 
DIFFERENT CONTACT DETAILS  -  Please let us 
know in the Office.  
 

 

Health Visiting and School Nurse advice line  
 
They can be reached on:  01872 322779 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/healthvisiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing  

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!  

 
Ella, Ava L, Lily S-A, Tilly & Olivia 

 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM  
 

Our PTFA are hosting second hand uniform sales on 
a regular basis, so please keep an eye out for the 

dates of the sales.   

Cubert School 
STARS OF THE WEEK  

For  ‘clear maths workings’  
 
OWLS                      Zoe & Shingen  
PIPITS              Max & Ralphie  
SKYLARKS            Stanley O & Millie   
LAPWINGS            Gwen & Marley  
SWALLOWS          Zennor & Mawgan  
PUFFINS              Jensen & Skye  
CURLEWS              Esme B & Fearn  


